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Bedwell Primary School - unlocking ambition and unleashing the desire to learn 
 

2nd October, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are having ongoing issues with regard to the entrance and exit area for the Key Stage 2 children. 

A number of parents are still congregating near to the gate and down towards Sinfield Close.  

 

Whilst I cannot legally police this area as this is not part of the school site, I am politely asking 

parents to do the following: 

 

- Social distance from other families 

- Not stand chatting in large groups 

- Not block the path for other users both from our school and St. Vincent de Paul 

- Refrain from smoking in this area 

- Be mindful of language used around children 

- Drop off your children when the first child in your family starts 

- Pick up your children when the last child finishes 

- Leave the area once children have been dropped off and picked up 

 

Can I also remind you that it is currently illegal to meet in groups of more than six and this includes 

children.  

 

Thank you to the majority of you who have supported us with the new routines in and around school. 

 

 

 

 

Miss E. Shaw 
 

 

 

 
 


